
JOIN THE CITY OF AUGUSTA TO KICKOFF THE 2021 
DISPARITY STUDY

The City of Augusta has partnered with
Griffin and Strong, P.C. (GSPC) to
complete a Disparity Study to
determine whether all qualified firms
have the maximum opportunity to
compete for and participate in City of
Augusta procurement of prime
contracts and subcontracts.

The City of Augusta and Griffin and
Strong, P.C. will kick off the study with a
virtual informational meeting on
Tuesday, February 2nd, 2021. This
meeting will provide the community the
opportunity to learn about the study,
ask questions, and discuss how to
participate.

VIRTUAL INFORMATIONAL MEETING

CLICK HERE to register in advance or 
type http://bit.ly/3mZwzN7 into your 

search bar

TUESDAY
February 2nd, 2021

6PM – 7PM EST

As a part of the public record, all 
comments will be recorded and may be 
used as anecdotal evidence for the first 
2021 Disparity Study

INFORMATIONAL MEETING TIMES & DATE

Augustastudy@gspclaw.com add website 678.364.2962

http://bit.ly/3mZwzN7

